
With new tariff changes on the horizon, we want to keep you informed about what this 
means for the fresh produce industry. The good news is that fresh produce and florals 

from Canada and Mexico that comply with the U.S.-Mexico-Canada Agreement 
(USMCA) are exempt from these additional tariffs. 

 
Yesterday, U.S. President Donald Trump announced a 10% tariff on imports from all 

countries, starting April 5, with additional, country-specific tariffs on about 60 nations 
beginning April 9th. 

 
For more details, please refer to the International Fresh Produce Association’s 

article here. 
 

We are committed to minimizing disruptions and providing cost-effective, high-quality 
products to our customers. We are actively working with our suppliers to monitor the 

situation and ensure continued product availability and price stability wherever 
possible. 

 
We will keep you informed of any further developments and are happy to discuss any 

concerns regarding specific product lines. Please reach out to your Midwest Foods 
representative with any questions. 
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https://www.freshproduce.com/who-we-are/press-center/2025/ifpa-issues-statement-on-tariff-announcement/

